
  
 

 
 

43 Stewart Road 
Collingwood, Ontario 
L9Y 4M7 Canada 
epcor.com 

February 13, 2023   

Sent by EMAIL, RESS e-filing 

Nancy Marconi 

Registrar 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 
Dear Nancy Marconi: 

Re:  EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership (“EPCOR”) 
Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) File No. EB-2022-0184 
South Bruce IRM Application - Phase 2 – Customer Volume Variance Account  
Reply Argument  

 

In accordance with the OEB’s letter dated February 10, 2023, wherein EPCOR was granted an extension 

of time to file its Reply Argument on February 13, 2023 for the above-noted proceeding, please find 

enclosed EPCOR’s Reply Argument.   

 

Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tim Hesselink, CPA 

Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs 

EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership 

(705) 445-1800 ext. 2274 

THesselink@epcor.com 
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